
From: Jean Buck
To: Schuetz, Marissa
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Thursday, June 1, 2017 10:19:12 PM

Dear Ms. Schuetz,

I am hoping that the natural beauty of our state is viewed as a priceless gift to be shared with many
future generations. I am opposed to the Northern Pass!

Thank you.

Jean Buck
jean.buck@tds.net
Contoocook, NH 03229
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